This bill is not the way to a better Oregon. I cannot believe that we as people living here in
Oregon, need to read a bill as poorly written as this.

Working to end homelessness should not allow people to erect a temporary structure where they
like and declare it theirs. This is what this bill boils down to.

Oregonians pay taxes for parks, sidewalks, etc. Allowing people that do not work, do not care to
better themselves, and most importantly, do not respect that the collective taxes of Oregonians
pay for EVERY Oregonian to travel or play in those spaces.

I oppose this bill and I find this bill disgusting. This bill opposes research that has demonstrated
how we can help homeless people live quality lives. To help get people on their feet, to get them
the help they need to find their potential in life. The same research that politicians continue to
ignore.

This bill is not the way to a better Oregon. This bill is the exodus from Oregon for businesses
and taxpayers. No one wants to live in the conditions that this bill proposes.



